
PSA - EMERGENCY SHUTDO\ilN

The Fort Belknap Indian Community Council voted to impose a RESERVATION-WIDE
SHUTDOW\ of the Fort Belknap Indian Community. This action is based upon the
recent spike in COVID-l9 and Omnicron cases within the Fort Belknap Indian
Community. Attached is FBIC Resolution No.2l-2022

This SHUTDOW\ is effective Wednesday, January 19,2022 at12:00 a.m. until
Wednesday, January 2612022 at 11:59 p. m. The shutdown affects all non-essential
businesses within the Ft. Belknap Indian Community. Essential businesses providing food
and fuel are on limited hours as presented in the revised Plan I Re-opening Plan. Non-
essential businesses such as the FB Casino are shutdown.

Essential workers of the FBIC are to report to work; non-essential employees are to work
from home. Please contact your supervisor or the CAO regarding your work status.

Please refrain from traveling to 6rhot spotst', those with a high concentration of Covid-
l9/Omnicron cases and please discourage friends and family that live outside of Fort
Belknap from travel to Fort Belknap during the shutdown.

Curfew is at 9:00pm. WEAR MASKS and SOCIAL DISTANCE

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. \üe must all work together to keep
our family and our Community safe and healthy.
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